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The Next General Meeting will be held
Wednesday November 13th at 7pm.

All Are Welcome



Ontario Festival of Small Halls
Sunday October 20th @ 2:30pm. This Fall, the Ontario Festival of Small Halls is
bringing ‘Big Music in Small Places’. This year DACA is excited to be hosting Pokey
LaFarge, an American renaissance man … an acclaimed musician, writer, actor, and
designer. Fusing the rustic sounds of the past with his wry humor and eclectic music
sensibilities, singer/songwriter Pokey LaFarge is “an artful ambassador for old-time music,
presenting and representing the glories of hot swing, early jazz, and ragtime blues.”
Over his 15-year career, Pokey has sold-out theaters worldwide; toured and recorded
with Jack White. His music has been featured in TV shows like Boardwalk Empire and
recently had a role in 2021’s Netflix movie Devil All the Time alongside Robert
Pattinson and Tom Holland. Tickets still available online at: ontariosmallhalls.com

Kids Halloween Party
Saturday October 26th @11am - 1pm. Bring out those ghosts and ghouls for some fun
with crafts and games. Hot Dogs, snacks will be served. For further information please
contact Lynn at 613-227-7064.

Christmas Bingo
Sunday December 8th @ 2pm. Cost is 5 cards for $20.00. Regular bingos will be
awarded themed and/or cash, with a Jackpot finale. There will be door prizes and lucky
draw opportunities. Snacks available and a cash bar will be open.

December Breakfast
Sunday December 15th @ 9am - 1pm. The return of an all time favourite. The menu
consists of Hashbrown Casserole, Scrambled Eggs, Sausage, Toast and Juice. Cost is
$15 for adults, $10 for kids 12 and under.

http://ontariosmallhalls.com


Santa’s Visit
Sunday December 15th @ 12pm. Rumours are, Santa will make a stop over at DACA.
Bring the kids by for a visit. Christmas crafts will be set-up. Please limit to a $25 maximum
gift.

Christmas Baskets
Saturday December 21st @ 10:00am. Once again DACA’s ever popular Christmas
Baskets are going to be prepared for special members of our community and we are
looking for any donations of baked goodies or other holiday basket food stuffs. If you
would like to donate, please have it at the hall by 10:00am. For further information please
contact Susan at 613-433-9050 or email susankeller29@hotmail.com

Karate Classes for Kids 4 & up
Saturdays 9 - 10 am. Classes with Sensei Mauro Borghi have started up again. For
more information or for a registration form contact Mauro at 613-432-0070 or email
mauroborghi@hotmail.com.

The Heart Wise Walking Program Starting back up November 4
Every Monday and Wednesday from 10 to 11 am except holiday Mondays. If you have
any questions please contact Betty at 613-433-2789.

Game Nights at DACA Starting November 15th then November 29th
These events consist of a variety of different games such as Euchre, Trains, or other.
Other dates to be determined. Participants could bring baked goods or snacks to share
and hot beverages would be supplied. For more info contact Kerry 613-433-4684.

mailto:mauroborghi@hotmail.com


Kids Programs “ATTENTION PARENTS”
DACA would like your input on what programs you would like to see offered in our
community. Some of the previous programs that have been offered include sports,
summer day camp, 4H, ceramic/craft workshops, etc. We would like your feedback on
interests, age groups, number of kids etc. Please contact Lynn Gavin at 613-227-7064 or
email: dacacommunity@gmail.com

Interested in a More Active Role With DACA?
The entire DACA Community can always benefit from new young members and/or long
time Members stepping up and volunteering a bit of time to bring fresh new ideas and
enthusiasm to positions such as Board Member, Committee Chair or Committee
Members, etc. If interested please come to the Annual Meeting or any General Meeting or
contact any board member.

Host Your Event @ DACA
Let DACA be the place for your next event. Big or small the DACA Community Center
can be rented for any event. Birthdays, reunions, weddings, receptions, celebrations,
showers, funeral luncheons, family gatherings or even just a meeting. Make sure you
check out what DACA has to offer. Active volunteer members may be entitled to a
reduced rental rate. DACA Rental Agreement’ required. For hall rentals contact Tennille
Wright at 613-570-0641 or email tennillewright@hotmail.com

Advertise with DACA
If you have a small business and would like to advertise it in upcoming editions of the
newsletter please send details to dacacommunity@gmail.com or call Lonnie at
613-585-0639. Cost is $5 for ⅓ page, $10 for ⅔ page, $15 for full page, per month. Your
advertisement will be seen by people that matter the most, people in your community.

mailto:dacacommunity@gmail.com
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DACA Newsletter
DACA is trying to reduce our costs in printing and sending out the newsletters by postal
mail. If you wish to help DACA save some paper, you too can receive the newsletter in
your Inbox. If you want to sign up or believe you already have and aren't receiving emails
please send your name and email address to dacacommunity@gmail.com . For items
pertaining to the Newsletter or the Website please email us or call Lonnie 613-585-0639.

DACA Memberships
DACA Annual Memberships are due every April 1st.
New memberships from our growing community are always available and welcomed. Cost
is $10.00 per year for a couple or young family or $100.00 for a lifetime membership.
Don't worry about making yearly membership payments and choose the lifetime
membership. Send this completed form and payment to Lonnie Coulterman at 350B Flat
Road, Dacre Ontario K0J 1N0. Please make cheques payable to Dacre and Area
Community Association. Membership fees help DACA to provide programs for the
community, young and old throughout the year. Thank You for your support.

Place an 'X' in your choice of membership type
[ ] 1 Year Membership ($10) [ ] Lifetime Membership ($100)

Name: ___________________ Address: _____________________________________

Email: __________________________________Tel#_________________________

Now offering Renewals and New Memberships through Email and Etransfer
Simply include the above information in an email to dacacommunity@gmail.com ,

Then follow up with an etransfer to the same email.
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